
         
          June 2013 
 

Parent Questionnaire Summer 2013 
 
I hope you can all take a few minutes to fill in this short questionnaire. We value the opinion of parents on how the 
school is performing and if there are any areas we need to focus on over the next academic year. 

 
1) Do you find the information sent out to you; 

Too much     Not enough  Just right  
 

2) Do you feel we give you enough opportunities to discuss your child’s progress? 

Yes   

No   
 

3) Do we give you enough information about the curriculum? 

Yes   

No   
 

3a) For year R/1/2 parents 

We are following a new phonics programme called Read Write Inc. Do you feel we have given you enough 

information?       Yes   
        No   
If no would you like us to do another workshop  Yes   
        No   
Do you feel it has helped your child’s progress   Yes   
        No    
 

4) Do you know our parent governors? 

Yes   
No   

 
5) Do you use the school website? 

Frequently  Seldom    Never   
If you do use it could you please rate it 1-5 (1 being low 5 being very useful)   
 

OTTERBURN FIRST SCHOOL 



Any suggestions …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……….………… 

 
6) We issue a half termly newsletter to keep you in touch with other activities and forthcoming dates. Could 

you please rate the newsletter 1-5       

 
7) Would you use a breakfast club? 

Daily  once or twice a week   rarely  never  

 If you would use the breakfast club what time would it have to open? ....................................... 

 Are then any after school clubs you would like us to try and provide? 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
8) If you are a new parent please could you tell us how welcome you were made. 

1-5            
Did we give you all the information you need? 

      Yes   
      No   
 

9) How do you rate your communication with the school office? 

1-5            
 

10) Many schools are finding it impossible to continue with a hot meal. We wish to continue with school 
dinners, if at all possible. If the price increased by 20p a day would you still be prepared to pay? 

Yes   No   My child has a packed lunch   
 

11) I would like to use an area of the school field as a community allotment, would this interest you or anyone 
in your family? 

Yes   
No   

 
Do you have any suggestions or comments you would like to make. (All information will be confidential) 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in this questionnaire please return to school by July 1st 2013  
Carole Hedley  


